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Comment: PSC Docket # 18-035-28

1 message

PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

artbros@xmission.com <artbros@xmission.com> Wed, Aug 8, 2018 at 12:46 AM

To: psc@utah.gov
Dear Sir or Madam,

It has come to my attention that the Utah Public Service Commission (PSC) is currently considering comments in the
matter of Docket # 18-035-28 concerning the value of expired net-metering credits.

I generally support Utah Clean Energy?s proposals! Specifically, that the PSC consider:
The value of expired net metering credits are NOT being used as effectively as they could be to provide additional
assistance to low income families. As | understand it, the company is doing an end-run around legislative intent.

Instead of using the money to provide help to low-income Utahns, they are using it to fatten their bottomline.

| understand that we are dealing with a regulated utility and that "fattening the bottom-line" can't happen since the
company's over-all rate-of-return is regulated. But that's only if they are earning their target rate.

Their trick of accounting clearly flies in the face of the legislatures desire to help low-income families.

| support the recommendation to transfer these funds to the Weatherization Assistance Program. Doing so ensures that
the funds provide additional support for low-income programs rather than offsetting cost.

Why would a big company like Dominion risk the political black-eye these actions threaten to give them? Doesn't the
possible negative publicity of something this "grinch-like" sober them?

Cordially,
Art Brothers

1574 Holiday Curve
Park City, UT 84098
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1 message

The Morrisons <smorrison@flightline.com> Wed, Aug 8, 2018 at 9:53 AM
To: psc@utah.gov

I support Utah Clean Energy proposals before the PSC related to net metering credits. The value of expired
net metering credits are not being used as effectively as they could be to provide additional assistance to low
income families. I support the recommendation to transfer these funds to the Weatherization Assistance
Program. The funds from net metering credits should provide additional support for low income programs
rather than offsetting cost.

Stephen Morrison, 5830 Mountain Ranch Drive Park City, UT 84098
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1 message

David Bennett <davidbennett@mac.com> Wed, Aug 8, 2018 at 12:04 PM
To: psc@utah.gov

As a member of UCARE and a supporter of Utah Clean Energy | submit for your consideration:

The excess net-metering power that RMP steals from me each March is currently being used to offset their obligations.
This is objectionable. This should be used to provide ADDITIONAL assistance to low-income families through the
Weatherization Assistance Program. Another use for these funds could be a solar-pilot project for low-income homes.
Thank you for your consideration.

David Bennett

2940 American Saddler Drive
Park City UT 84060
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1 message

Trafton Drew <traftondrew@gmail.com> Wed, Aug 8, 2018 at 2:55 PM

To: psc@utah.gov

Hello,

I am emailing regarding docket #18-035-28: https://psc.utah.gov/2018/07/03/docket-no-18-035-28/

I am rooftop solar customer. I wish that Rocky Mountain Power would roll over extra power accrued to the
next year, but failing that I like the idea of using that money (>$150K per year) to help out less fortunate. It
seems that current practice is not a very efficient use of this money, despite having the best intentions. Why
not use this money to help more low-income homes become energy efficient, which will reduce energy costs
not just for one month, but for years to come? Another consideration is a solar pilot program for low-income
homes. The Weatherization Assistance Project could partner with affiliates to help families that have already
participated in the weatherization program to take the next step to access the benefits of clean solar power!

Thanks,
Trafton Drew

Trafton Drew

Assistant Professor

Department of Psychology
University of Utah

380 S 1530 E Beh S 1003

Salt Lake City, UT 84112
Trafton.Drew@psych.utah.edu
Phone: 801-585-2882
http://aval.psych.utah.edu/index.php
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